
From: Brian Godleski  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 9:41 AM 
Subject: Little League Parade 2024 
 
***CAUTION: External sender.*** 
 
Good Morning Village Board, 
 
The Little League has asked me to confirm we can do the Opening Day Parade on Saturday, April 6th at 
10AM. 
 
Per past plans, it would start at the High School, proceed down Old Post Road South, right on Grand 
Street and into Dobbs Field from the Grand Street Side. 
 
We welcome the Mayor, the Board of Trustees and yourself to attend our Opening Day ceremonies. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Brian Godleski, Croton Little League Secretary 
 


	From: Brian Godleski

